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December Newsletter 
 

Kersley Elementary 
2899 Arnoldus Road, Quesnel, BC  V2J 6L2 
Phone: 250-747-2624   Fax: 250-747-3027 

 
 

Dear families: 
 
With the cold weather upon us, it’s 
important to remember to send 
layers for outside time.   
Some days it seems like it will warm, 
but by lunch time a cold snap has 
returned.   
 
Please send boots and gloves along with layers children can dress in. 
 
Also, we are very fortunate to have Danielle Hatch join our Kersley 
team as one of our noon hour supervisors.  Please help us in 
welcoming Danielle!  

 
Thank you! 
Mrs. Joelle Withey 
  

 

Christmas Concert 
Introducing: 

Two Cold Time Stories from Turtle Island 

 

Wednesday, December 19 
Kersley Hall 

 
Students are to arrive by 6pm 

Show starts at 6:30pm 
 

Everyone is invited! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

December 19 
Christmas Concert  
- Students arrive at 6:00 
- Concert starts at 6:30 

 
December 20 
Communicating Student 
Learning 

December 21 
Last day before winter break 

January 7 
First day back! 

January 8 
KODIAK Assembly 

January 29 
NID (no school for students) 

 

Important 
Announcements 

 
Good Cheer! 
 
Kersley Elementary will be 
collecting non-perishable food  
items and new toys for Quesnel 
Good Cheer until Friday,  
December 14th.  
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Division 3 – Sandbags are still for sale!         

 
We have about 50 sandbags left at the school!  
They are $3 each.  
Please come into the office to pay.   

 
Seniors’ Luncheon – Students Singing After Lunch 
 

As a school community, we will be walking 
over to the Kersley Hall after lunch on 
Thursday, December 13th to sing for the 
seniors who attend the luncheon that day.  
Parents/guardians are welcome to join us! 

 
After School Supervision 
 
Please be aware that there is supervision after school from 2:23pm 
(dismissal) to 2:38pm (15 minutes later) for all non-bus students.  It is 
expected that the only students requiring supervision after 2:38pm are 
those who take the bus home. 
 
Staff changes 
 
We would like to wish Corrina Norman a warm transition as she starts her 
new position at Quesnel Junior School.  We will miss her and all the help 
she provided to our school.  Good luck Ms. Norman!  
  
We will update everyone with her replacement soon.   
 

Have a wonderful winter break!   
We look forward to welcoming everyone 
back in the New Year! 
 
Hopefully the snow  
falls soon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kersley PAC 

President: Shannon Wilwand 
Vice President: Desiree Wiebe 
Secretary – Shannon Braconnier 
Treasurer – Patricia Townsend 

 Next Meeting:  
 January 29th at 3:30pm 
  
 

On behalf of the Kersley 
Elementary PAC, I would like to 
thank all of our vendors and 
patrons for another successful 
PAC Bazaar.  This could not 
happen without all of the great 
people who step up year after 
year in support.  We look forward 
to seeing you all again next year. 
 
We will again start booking tables 
after September 1st.  Vendors 
looking for a spot can email 
swilwand@hotmail.com after 
September 1, 2019. 
 
We look forward to this year’s 
Christmas Holidays, and want to 
wish everyone a very safe and 
Merry Christmas and all the best 
in the New Year. 
 
On behalf of the Kersley Parent 
Advisory Council, thanks again 
for all of your support. 
 
We would also like to remind 
everyone who has a child or 
children, or is a guardian of a 
child, at Kersley Elementary, you 
are a member of PAC.  We 
would love to see more faces.  
Our next meeting is on January 
29th at 3:30pm.  Babysitting is 
provided in the gym.   
 
Warmest wishes during the 
holiday season. 
 
Shannon Wilwand 
Kersley PAC President 

 

mailto:swilwand@hotmail.com
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